Jennifer Lindo

From: Gary Goeschel

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 12:15 PM
To: Jennifer Lindo

Subject: Fwd: Public hearing Wetland buffer

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Joseph Mingo <jojo2102 @sbcglobal.net>
Date: July 12, 2020 at 12:32:02 PM EDT

To: Gary Goeschel <ggoeschel@eltownhall.com>
Subject: Public hearing Wetland buffer
Reply-To: Joseph Mingo <«llife6342@gmail.com>

Please enter my comments on the wetland buffer. ONE hundred feet should not be
changed Where a vernal pool exist A reasonable increase could be discussed.



